Men'’s Club

Attention Men’s Club Members and Potential Members:

Men’s Club Happenings

The trip to see the Marlins play the Dodgers on August 12 was a huge success! Our Temple had the largest
turnout of any in the Region by almost 2 to 1. A fabulous time was had by all.

Are you a non-caregiver of a dementia or an Alzheimer’s patient? A sibling, parent, child or grandchild’Do
you want to talk about it with others just like you? The Non-Caregiver of a Dementia or Alzheimer’s Patient
Support Group meets the 4% Wednesday of the month at 7:30 pm in the Wasley Chapel.

wine-tasteing [wahyn-tey-sting] noun a gathering of critics, buyers, friends, etc., to taste a group of
wines for comparative purposes. Well, not exactly wines, but consider liquor tasting for much the same purpose.
The Men’s Club has started a seties of liquor-tasting classes led by our own Cantor Mondrow. No, we are not going
to get drunk; this is a tasting and learning experience. Our first class on Scotch was a great success; the Powet Point
presentation and handouts gave us a wealth of knowledge, and we had a great time, too. Space is still available for
the upcoming classes:

Tuesday, September 11 — Beer Tasting Tuesday, November 13 - Tequila
Tuesday, October 23 — Whisky Tuesday, December 18 - Rum

Classes statt at 7:30 pm but reservations are a must, because we need to know how much liquor to purchase. Cost
is $20 for members, $30 for non-members for each class. Make checks payable to Temple Torah Men’s Club and send
to the Temple office by the Wednesday prior to each class, or just drop in the Men’s Club mailbox. Women are
welcome.

Not just another walk in the park! FunFest and BBQ, sponsored by The Young Family Group, Social Spirits,
and the Men’s Club, is coming to Okeeheelee Patk on November 4. Keep an eye out for additional information.

Other happenings:
e Men’s Club Board meets the 17 Thursday of each month at 7:00 pm

e 'The Men’s Club Breakfast is normally the 3 Sunday of each month at 9:30 am, and we always have an
informative speaker. If the breakfast has to be cancelled or rescheduled due to Temple conflicts, an e-mail
will be sent out with updated information.

e The Paid-Up Members’ Dinner is coming soon; watch the mail for the date and details. Last year, we
had a fantastic Istaeli dinner and a belly dancer. What’s in store for this year? Wait and see!

Sad but true, 2013 Men’s Club dues are coming due (no pun intended). Please make payment of $36 to Temple
Torah Men’s Ciub by December 1, 2012 so you don’t miss out on our Paid-Up Members’ Dinner.

Have a fantastic September and, as always: Please remember that, as with Judaism, the Men’s Club of Temple
Totah is a journey and not a destination. Men’s Club is a great place to form ever-lasting friendships and to begin
your new and exciting journey. Join us for the ride of your life!

Charlie Deutch Gary Dalin
Men’s Club President Men’s Club Executive Vice President

561 463-2582 mensclub.templetorah@gmail.com
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